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To whom it may concern,
I am writing to express my deep concern at the changes to laws around abortion in Queensland. My view
quite simply is that an unborn child up to full term is scientifically proven to be a human and not just a fetus,

but has emotions and resists and fights against the process of being aborted.

The irony is that those who wish to have a baby call the unborn child a baby, but those who don't wish the
pregnancy call it a fetus with no rights! or a piece of tissue.

Let's face it, in many/ most cases the desire to terminate the life of an unborn child is in many cases the
inconvenience to the mother's lifestyle as the reason for termination.

In my view, while this is not politically correct, the killing of an unborn child is often simply; justified self-
centredness. Moreover if one is completely honest and abortion totally rejects the rights of the unborn child.

Lastly, you who do read this short letter are only here because your life was not terminated before you
where born. So please I strongly ask that the parliament not change the abortion laws and respect the right to
life.

Yours Sincerely,

Tim Harris

Tim Harris





